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An attitude of gratitude 
   We cannot emphasize enough how grateful we are for what we do. We LOVE our work and we LOVE your 
child/children! We like to think we are an extension of your family; a safe, nurturing, and loving place for your 
child/children to be while they are away from you. We get to experience magic on a daily basis ï watching a child 
reach a developmental milestone for the first time, watching a child master a skill they have been challenged with, 
watching children learn how to interact and treat one another. Parents, THANK YOU, for sharing your child/
children with us each and every day. We are forever grateful. We hope you and your family have a very Happy 
Thanksgiving.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Closed for Thanksgiving weekend 
   We will be closed Thursday, November 22 AND Friday, November 23 in observance of Thanksgiving. We will 
be open normal business hours on Wednesday, November 21.  
 
Holiday program: Save the date 
   Please save the date. Our annual Holiday Program will be Friday, December 14 at 6:30 p.m. Toddler 2, Pre-
school, and Pre-K classes will be participating. All are welcome to attend. More details to come!  
 
Holiday break 
  We will be closed Monday, December 24, 2018 through Wednesday, January 2, 2019 for our annual Holiday 
Break 

 

                                           
 

                                                                                
 
 
                                                                       ð-Jaime Snider, director 



A visit to the Seven Oaks Farm pumpkins  

Doreen and Don Bradshaw last week welcomed our Wednesday Night Live youth and a smattering of us older folks to 
whatôs become a tradition at their Seven Oaks Farm on the outskirts of  Central Point: The October Pumpkin Patch. 

Wartime choices 
   Our Book Nook read 
for November goes 
back to World War II. 
�7�K�H���3�D�U�L�V���$�U�F�K�L�W�H�F�W by 
Charles Belfoure is a 
novel about an architect 
commissioned to design 
a secret hiding place for 
a wealthy Jewish man. 
The thing doesnôt work 
and the designer works 
to make it right with his 

client.   
Everyone is welcome to the Book 

Nook, which convenes at 1:30 p.m. Tues-
day, November 27 in the church library. 
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You can help out 
 

Got left over Halloween 
candy?  Bring it to church Sun-
day as sweets for inclusion in 
the bag lunches we hand out to 
the hungry. Any individually-
wrapped candy works for the 
bag lunch. There will be a dona-
tion box in the Narthex when 
you come to worship. 

Collection of coats, blan-
kets, gloves and mittens starts 
this month. The outside clothing 
is given to help needy people 
who visit the church.  


